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The Final Transnational 

Project Meeting took 

place in Cyprus on 7-8th 

November, where 

partners discussed the 

project’s progress, 

focusing on the Piloting 

and Assessment Phases. 

The review and 

finalization of the e-EUPA 

asynchronous learning 

materials, including 

PowerPoint presentations 

(PPTs) and multimedia 

tools (MTs) for the CORE 

UNITS, were completed.  

 

A good example of MTs to be uploaded on Moodle was shared, with feedback for improvement. A 

workshop was held to refine materials for other Core Units. The meeting also covered the finalization 

of materials for NON-CORE UNITS and planning for dissemination and multiplier events. The meeting 

concluded with action items, next steps, and closing remarks. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Additionally, the 6th Partner 

Workshop was held on 

November 20th. During this 

online session, partners were 

given step-by-step instructions 

for testing the platform, 

addressing various scenarios 

they might encounter. This 

hands-on workshop offered 

valuable insights and feedback 

to ensure that the functionality 

and user experience of the 

platform met the needs of the 

project. 

 

The pilot testing of the e-learning materials and the platform is currently underway.  

 

The platform (https://elearn-
eupa.projectsgallery.eu) was 
specifically developed to facilitate 
asynchronous learning, enabling 
both trainers and trainees to 
collaborate regardless of their 
location and time zone. Trainees 
have the opportunity to follow 
lectures, access a variety of 
materials, complete assignments, 
and receive feedback from their 
trainers in this flexible, 
asynchronous environment.  

 

Looking ahead, there are several upcoming activities planned: 

• The first stage of pilot testing invlolves learners selected by the project partners. 
• This will be followed by a second stage of pilot testing with additional learners, again chosen 

by the partners. 
• The platform will be evaluated using integrated evaluation forms to assess its effectiveness 

and areas for improvement. 
• Finally, there will be a promotion of the platform at the European level, with social media 

campaigns aimed at raising awareness and encouraging wider engagement. 


